
 

 

January 7, 2025  

St. John’s Penfield Homes 

Emergency Preparedness Notice 

Dear Resident, Family Member, Friends, or Designated Representative, 

In accordance with the new CMS (Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services) regulations, we are 
required to inform you that our Emergency Preparedness Plan (EPP) has been updated and staff and 
volunteers have been trained on the new aspects of the EPP to recognize and respond to overhead 
announcements or “code” that is used during an event of a disaster.  In case of an emergency, family 
members and visitors should be mindful of the safety procedures.  In the area you are visiting please 
listen to the person in charge and follow their instructions.  

Please become familiar with the locations of fire pull station, fire extinguisher, exits, and evacuations 
routes.  In case of a fire, remove yourself from danger, activate the nearest pull station, close 
doors/windows, and evacuate the area.  If you are not in the fire area, you should stay in place until 
given further instructions.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Nelson Colon at 760-1206.         

 

Sincerely,  

Daniel Morphet, Administrator  

 


